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 Welcome to the 4th annual edition of our newsletter. 
There has been a lot happening since our last edition. 

We had our 3rd summer BBQ for all our family mem-

bers. It was held on the Green and was a great suc-

cess, the event continues to grow in popularity each 

year. We also held a Christmas Party for adult members 

in the Chophouse which was very successful and well 

attended.  

Our younger members were also well catered for with 

the subsidised summer camps. This programme is run 

in conjunction with BADRA and with the assistance of 

the Stadium Community Fund. This year we have 

broadened the scheme to include activities for the teen-

age group.  

Our AGM was held in Aviva Stadium during May and 

was very well attended. The meeting was lively with a 

number of issues for discussion. There was also a re-

port of our involvement in the Dublin City Council Neigh-

bourhood Environmental Awards. Last year was our first 

year of entry and already the group has won an award 

for its efforts.  Congratulations to all involved in the 

group, Lansdowne Park Friends of Green Spaces.  If 

other streets within LADRA would like to get involved 

contact us at info@ladra.org  for advice. 

This year saw the retirement of John Dodd from the 

committee.  John served for many years on the commit-

tee and was our representative on the stadium project 

monitoring committee.  We would like to thank him for 

all his hard work and commitment over the years. 

Alfred Guinevan has stepped down as chairperson  but, 

happily, has remained on the committee and will serve 

as our representative on the PMC.  Anne Byrne was 

elected as chairperson.  We also welcome two new 

members to the committee, Bernadette Moore and 

Conor Sweeney.  We now have representation on the 

committee from all roads in the area except Lansdowne 

road. We would welcome any members from there who 

would like to become more involved in LADRA.  

Ladra would like to thank the Aviva Stadium for provid-

ing LADRA with the room for our AGM.  The room was 

excellent and the hospitality provided was generous.  It 

was appreciated by all who attended. 

We are interested in any suggestions you may have for 

our organisation. Contact us at info@ladra.org, follow 

us on twitter @ladra4 and check our website on 

www.ladra.org 

Best wishes to you all for the coming year  

LADRA Committee 
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